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IMPORTANT NOTICE – ARGUS MOTOR INSURANCE RATE ADJUSTMENT  

Dear Valued Client, 

We are writing to advise you of an important update regarding your motor insurance policy. After a thorough review, 
we have determined that it is necessary to adjust the cost of our premiums. This adjustment is a result of a combination 
of factors, including the rising cost of claims, operating costs, and inflation.  

Effective August 1, 2024, Argus Motor Insurance premiums will increase by 5%. This applies to all new policies 
and renewals from this date onwards.  

We remain committed to providing you with comprehensive coverage and exceptional service. However, we understand 
that an increase in premiums can be difficult news to receive. If you have any questions, or if you would like to discuss 
opportunities to reduce your premium costs, please contact our team at 441-298-0888 or insurance@argus.bm.
 
Thank you for choosing Argus as your motor insurance provider. We value your trust and loyalty and are dedicated 
to meeting your insurance needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Andrew Pell 
Head of Property and Casualty, Argus Insurance Company Limited 

It’s easy to renew your policy online with Argus Vantage.

Scan the QR Code to learn more.  


